
Appendix A 

  

 

Crime Prevention Week 2017 “Building Safer Communities Together”  

The Ministry of Community Safety and Correctional Services (Ministry) would like to use 

Crime Prevention Week as an opportunity to feature programs that showcase police 

services working with local agencies or service providers to help keep your community 

safe.  As such, the Ministry will be featuring quotes and pictures of different programs 

on the Ministry’s Twitter channel throughout Crime Prevention Week 2017 (November 

5-11, 2017).  

If you would like to nominate a program to be highlighted during Crime Prevention 

Week, please complete the template below and email it, along with a relevant photo that 

the Ministry has permission to use on social media (from both the photo subject(s) and 

the police service), to Natalie.Brull@ontario.ca by October 27, 2017. 

 

Police Service:  

Community: 

Name of Program (if relevant): 

Police Officer’s Name (if relevant):  

Position/Rank (if relevant):  

Contact Information (i.e., email and phone number):  

Please provide a brief description of the program offered by your police service in 

collaboration with another local agency or service provider that you would like the 

Ministry to highlight (100 words maximum). Part of your answer may be used for social 

media content. 
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